
MINUTES 
DESIGN COMMITTEE OF THE BOSTON CIVIC DESIGN COMMISSION 
 
DATE: September 4, 2018 
 
5:00pm, Room #937A, City Hall    
Dock Square Garage 
 
Present: Deneen Crosby, Linda Eastley, Andrea Leers, Paul McDonough, William Rawn, Kirk 
Sykes 
 
DISCUSSION: Discussion of responses to the issues raised in the initial presentation (April 
2018) and as yet unresolved.  The Project team used a digital presentation to outline their 
studies and the updated Project and answered questions from the BCDC Members present.  
Commissioners continued to express concern about the modified massing in this sensitive 
context, suggesting that the Greenway Guidelines were likely the most they could envision. The 
Project will continue in Committee for further review.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


